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The school district shall offer high school students opportunities to take Career Technical 
Education (CTE) courses. CTE courses provide students with the skills and knowledge they 
need for postsecondary education and careers. CTE programs will be offered at each high 
school and at the Livonia Career Technical Center. All CTE courses shall be organized in 
accordance with Michigan Department of Education Career and Technical Education Standards 
and Perkins Core Performance Areas. 


